The Fifth Avenue Family Connection

Fifth Avenue United Methodist Church
323 S. Fifth Avenue West Bend, WI 53095

March 19, 2023
Pastor: Rev. Clarissa L. Martinelli

Church Phone: (262) 334-2059
e-mail: church@faumc.org
website: www.faumc.org

Nursery Care
2 - Our nursery is
m@@@@@ staffed during our worship
service. Nursery is located
off hallway downstairs by parking lot
entrance. Parents are welcome to drop off Ecumenical Wednesday
their child before the service starts or any Lenten Services
time during the service.
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Lenten Opportunities

. . 12:00 noon12:45pm
Vintage Mix (Please note change of time to noon instead

of 12:15pm)

The Vintage Mix, an award

J winning a cappella group, |}3/22 at Trinity Lutheran Speaker:

will be at our church on
Saturday, March 25, at Ef&régom MclIntosh from Cedar

3pm. This group includes the Quads of . .
Julia, Ian, Anika, and Kelsey Shoppach. 3/2 9£;VFISﬂclll1(i‘{)ef£nh;I%ﬂilj)t§raf§;eran

Their parents and grandparents were long

time members of Fifth Avenue. Invite family (Soup Luncheon following service at
and friends for this inspirational evening in 12:45pm on March 29 in
our sanctuary. There is no cost but a free Fellowship Hall)

will offering will be taken.
A reception will be held in the lounge
following the concert.




Weekly Schedule

Sunday, Mar. 19

8:30am Choir Rehearsal
9:30am Worship Service
9:30am  Youth Fellowship
10:30am Fellowship Time
Monday, Mar. 20
7:00pm Boys & Girls Scouts
Tuesday, Mar. 21

9:00am TOPS Mtg.

1:00pm Prayer Shawl Ministry
10:00am Wills & Memorials Mtg.

6:30pm AA Mig.

7:00pm SA Mig.
Wednesday, Mar. 22

12:00pm Lenten Service at Trinity Luth
6:00pm Handbell Rehearsal
Thursday, Mar. 23

7:00pm AA Mtg.
Friday, Mar. 24
No Meetings
Saturday, Mar. 25

0:00am SA Mtg.

3:00pm Vintage Mix Concert

Can You Help?

Kits to make school bags
are available in the north
entrance. Return completed
school bags and the plastic
bag to the north
entrance. Questions? Call Shirley at (262)
334-9362.

T-shirts needed, long or short sleeves;
crew, V-necked or scoop necked. Full
Pantry Food Pantry is asking for our T-
shirt bags to give to clients, so T-shirts are
needed. Check with family and
friends. Place T-shirts in the bin outside
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the front door.

Lay Servant Social

70‘."3 Cudahy United Methodist
uvited / Church, 5865 S. Lake Dr. in
Cudahy is hosting a Lay
Servant Social on Sunday,

April 16 from 2-Spm.

This is a time to network with other Lay
Servants in our District or to learn what Lay
Servant Ministries are all about.

RSPV to: cudahyclasses@gmail.com.
Additional Socials will be held later on Aug.

20 and Dec. 17.

EU; Cookies For Qur
People at Home
coox“ On Sunday, April 2, we
will be packing boxes of
Easter cookies for our at
home people after the worship service.
How can YOU help??
*Bake cookies for the boxes, no bars, please as
they tend to dry out after bemg cut and no spicy
cookies as they tend to share their spiciness
with the other cookies in the box. No large
cookies, just small sized only please.
*Help package the cookies in the boxes. Come
to the Fireside Room following the worship
service.
Thank you for helping bring some Easter
joy to our people at home.

," today at 9:30am downstairs in
Gema sz, Tellowship Hall .
YOUTH -Kathy Schneider and Carol Pok




